Hi Robert, November 26, 1996

I talked to you the other night after you were on the Art
Bell show. I picked up your discussion about hglf way
through the show and didn't get the right spelllng of your
name. I heard Art say Robert Seles. Forgive me if I :
mutilated it. I am a retired Boeing executive who worked in
space and defense for close to 30 years. I was intimately
involved with the team that was dispatched to investigate the
anomaly of having 10 missiles go down at one time. I cover
the incident in the enclosed book. I put a book mark where I
talk about it. By the Way Timothy Good in, "Above Top
Secret" also covers it briefly. I am in the ministry. My
book was written from a Christian perspective as you will
see. I had to go looking for answers to strange stories that
people brought to me over the years and I had no answer for
other to say I believe it was ungodly. I know it is not
popular for some one in the ministry to talk about these
things even today, however the time has come to stop walking
in blindness and to tackle the issues of what may be
happening to mankind.

If you desire any corroboration on the incident you talk

about, I am not afraid to step up to the issue.

Sincerely
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Bob Kaminski
Phone—$82-927-5101
e—maii/ BKamin3789@aol.com
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